

Official

8 September 2023

Dear Parent/Guardian

## Year 12 Parents' Information Evening On Thursday 14 September 2023 at 5.30pm

An evening has been arranged for the parents and guardians of Year 12 students at Hedingham School to gain an insight into life in the Sixth Form. The evening will also give parents the chance to talk to the sixth form staff leadership team.

It is hoped that this evening will address any issues that you may have regarding your son/daughter's chosen courses of study, use of non-contact time and the expectations of Sixth Form students. Your son/daughter is welcome to attend this evening with you.

Please complete the following electronic form if you would like to attend the evening:

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=qPr373A2JEmt6YBaKt\_TT1z6vPr6Rx9JovJX5yY4x\_t UNFZDNUpKNFNGMUExOTM1S05YVIVSU0hVMi4u

We look forward to meeting you during this evening.

Yours sincerely

Mr R Hyde

Leader of Sixth Form





















